
 

 

REP GOVERNMENT                

COMMUNICATION 

We have set up a Questions, Queries, and 

Complaints system. If you would like to   

submit a Complaint, please fill in the Google 

form that Ned has send you, or fill in a   

paper form which we will be putting up on 

the PrEP news board. The same goes for    

Questions and Queries. We will be          

answering them every Monday at 1.30pm. I 

would also like to remind you that if you are 

a Business, you need to sign the contract 

that Perry has sent you. You might have heard by now that you may keep $100 dollars from     

previous years. This may seem unfair, but you have to realise that as a citizen of Roseneath 

School your money has been put to Kiwi Saver for future use, you have access to $100 to spend 

as you like. Please remember that we are putting up information on new laws and decisions on the 

PrEP news board so make sure to check it out. If you have any questions, please feel free to email 

me at sumner.h@roseneath.school.nz  or fill in the said form. 

 

UNSW WRITING RESULTS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TEAM THOMPSON 

On Monday morning at 8.43am Timothy James Thompson was born 

weighing 9lb15oz. Both mother and baby are well. Hayden will be on   

parental leave for this week. 
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PH. 384-7218  OFFICE@ROSENEATH.SCHOOL.NZ  WWW.ROSENEATH.SCHOOL.NZ 

WEARABLE ART AND 

DANCE SPLASH    

TICKETS 

These are available at the 

office for $5 each. You will 

need a ticket if you are 

coming to watch this      

fantastic show at the    

Michael Flower Centre. 

WATER TANKS 

There has been renewed 

interest in the water tanks 

delivered the other day.  

We have had some new or-

ders placed—please contact 

the office if you would like 

to purchase one at $110 

each. 

YUMMY STICKERS 

Please drop these to the 

office 
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Students who received a great result in the 

UNSW Writing exam 

 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 7 

Credit Samantha  Tennessee  

Distinction   Isabel  

High Distinction  Marissa  Oliver 
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ABSENCES AND LATENESS 

We have recently updated our school policy on Attendance to be inline with the 

Ministry requirements and to reflect that we now record absences               

electronically. These changes are so the Ministry can get regular information on 

attendance. 

It is also important that you let us know if your child is going to be away and the 

reason for this. You can use our website absence link                                 

http://roseneath.school.nz/contact-us/#UAbsence or phone and leave a      

message - 3847218. 

Everyday we need to record this in our attendance programme. The other area 

that affects attendance is lateness. If your child is not here when the roll was 

recorded they are reported as late. We monitor this and when necessary we will 

contact parents. It is very important for students to be at school before the 

bell. The main reason is for them to be prepared for the day ahead. 

 

 

 

 

QUIZ EVENING - FRIENDS OF ROSENEATH 

 
 

 
You can enter a team and purchase your quiz tickets by clicking on this link goo.gl/rVd17K. 

This is always a fun event. This year there will be Craft beer, delicious food & great entertainment. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR TERM 4 

 

1.  Charter Consultation Hui - 5.30pm  25th October 

2.  School Athletics - Newtown Park 24th October 

3.  Year 7 and 8 Camp 20th - 24th November 

4.  Year 5 and 6 Camp 22nd - 24th November 

 

PrEP organisation 

http://roseneath.school.nz/contact-us/#UAbsence
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 GENERAL 

Join Lyall Bay Surf Life  Club this summer—admin@lyallbayslsc.org.nz  

Kilbirnie Tennis Club, 14 Crawford Road, Kilbirnie  Open days, Sat-Sun, 9-10         

September, 1-4pm. Lots of fun and activities 

Weta school holiday workshops— bookings@wetaworkshop.co.nz  

Our kids only polling booth will be open 3.30 - 5pm Wednesday - Friday and 

all day Saturday at: Vogelmorn Bowling Club 93 Mornington Road, Brooklyn, 

Wellington www.barbarian.co.nz  

Looking for volunteer guides—Eastbourne Forest Rangers Inc,  provides 

guiding services on Matiu/Somes Island  efrtours@gmail.com  or  027 242 

9211  

Join us in Wellington, on November 9th, at Macs Function Centre, from 

6pm—Black Box Thinking.  Tickets and further information available on Eventfinda - https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2017/black

-box-thinking-in-education/wellington 

Wellington Tennis Club—in behind the old peoples home at the bottom of Mt Victoria (Newtown end) Open Day  this Saturday 

and Sunday 1 pm to 4 pm. Juniors welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Luana Carroll and the Roseneath Team 

PrEP group 

Term 3 Dates Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 8 11/9      

Week 9 16/9   Wearable Arts  Dance Splash 

Week 10 25/9  Market Evening 

for PrEP 
 Quiz evening  
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